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Please I ask you to hold the open floor hearings at Snape Matings where Scottish Power
have a booking for October 7,8,9th; so many people here dont have computer links but
care about the issues. It would be possible to have up to 150 people and to also
accommodate those who want to attend by computer.  

Snape have a rigid, risk assessed, system in place which can be found
here>
https://snapemaltings.co.uk/your-visit/keeping-you-covid-safe-at-concerts/

Government guidelines allow public meetings and details can be found
here> 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/working-safely-during-coronavirus-covid-
19/performing-arts#arts-3-1

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsnapemaltings.co.uk%2Fyour-visit%2Fkeeping-you-covid-safe-at-concerts%2F&data=02%7C01%7CEastAngliaTwo%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cc432910d7c2142abb50008d864a24aa3%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C637369995478125060&sdata=l6D4Zbit0vrntwHF5QIBtQJsXqEAaPvwp2%2F07xO%2BAVU%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fguidance%2Fworking-safely-during-coronavirus-covid-19%2Fperforming-arts%23arts-3-1&data=02%7C01%7CEastAngliaTwo%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cc432910d7c2142abb50008d864a24aa3%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C637369995478135015&sdata=AUGxliWEY4V5IHjLs9JKccpFNY3szDaNoLApQ6hdUJw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fguidance%2Fworking-safely-during-coronavirus-covid-19%2Fperforming-arts%23arts-3-1&data=02%7C01%7CEastAngliaTwo%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cc432910d7c2142abb50008d864a24aa3%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C637369995478135015&sdata=AUGxliWEY4V5IHjLs9JKccpFNY3szDaNoLApQ6hdUJw%3D&reserved=0



